
	
	
	
	
	
	

***UPDATE***	
	Ms.	Barsotti	has	been	located	and	is	in	good	health.	Thank	you	to	all	for	your	assistance.	

	
	

NEWS	RELEASE	
SCSO	seeks	public’s	help	locating	missing/endangered	woman	

		
Seminole	Co.	(Oct.	7,	2016)	-	The	Seminole	County	Sheriff's	Office	(SCSO)	is	asking	the	public	for	help	
locating	77-year-old	Kathryn	Stephens	Barsotti.	
		
Ms.	Barsotti	was	last	seen	at	her	residence	on	Michigan	Ave.	in	unincorporated	Altamonte	Springs	at	
approximately	7:00	p.m.		It	is	believed	she	left	there	to	travel	only	a	few	miles	to	a	family	member’s	
home	on	Lake	Lotus	Parkway	in	Altamonte	Springs.		According	to	her	family,	Ms.	Barsotti	has	poor	vision	
at	night	and	does	not	appear	to	be	in	possession	of	her	medication.		She	may	be	driving	a	2004	tan	Ford	
Ranger	bearing	Florida	tag	226YBQ.	
		
Ms.	Barsotti	is	5’4”	tall,	215	lbs.,	with	gray	hair	and	blue	eyes.		A	photo	is	attached	to	this	release.			
	
Anyone	with	information	on	her	whereabouts	is	urged	to	call	911	or	the	SCSO	at	407-665-6650.		
		
For	more	information	contact:	
	Kim	Cannaday	(kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org)	
(407)665-6978	–	desk	
(407)402-3319	–	cell	
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